
 
   19th February, 2021 

 

PERFORMANCE POLO SHIRTS 

          Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Your child is in the school band this year and will require a performance polo shirt for performances with their 
chosen group/groups. These performance polo shirts streamline our performance groups, giving all groups the 
same uniform. They instil a sense of pride in the performers, ensure all groups look professional and make it 
easy for students in multiple groups. These performance polo shirts are now available to order from the office.  

 

UNIFORM: 
 performance polo shirt (order form below) 
 long black pants 
 black shoes 
 black socks 

 

COST: 
Performance polo shirt:   $30.00  

 

HOW TO ORDER: 
Simply complete the form below and return it to the office with your money.  Please remember your child is 
growing when ordering sizes.  
 

Pre Covid-19, these polo shirts were worn each term for both school based performances, such as Superstar 
assemblies and special assemblies, as well as community performances such as Bandfest.  As guidelines are 
changing, we are hoping to be able to wear them for Covid-19 safe performances throughout the year. 

 

Performance polo shirts will be kept at home and students will be responsible for ensuring they have their 
uniform clean and ready to wear for each performance.  Please return the following note to indicate whether 
your child already has a performance polo shirt or would like to order one. 
 

Catherine Clarke & Stephanie Goldie  
Band Coordinators 

 

         ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
PERFORMANCE POLO SHIRT – ORDER AND PAYMENT DUE BY 5th MARCH, 2021 

 

 Please select the size required by placing a tick in the appropriate box. 
These polo shirts are the same size as our old NPPS sports polos and our new uniform polo shirts but the 
material is slightly more stretchy.  
 

        Child’s Name: ___________________________________________________________                       Class: __________________ 
 

   My child already has a performance polo shirt 
 

   My child would like to order the following 
 

KIDS SIZE 8 10 12 14 
S 

(Small adult = 16) 
Add $3 extra 

Please   your 

size preference 

     

 

       Parent/Carers Signature: _____________________________________________                        Date: ____________________ 
 

       If payment is made online, my receipt number is:  ______________________________________ 

Narara Valley Drive, 

Niagara Park 2250 
Ph. 43 283488 ; 43 283397      

   Fax. 43 291420 
Email: niagarapk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

Niagara Park Public School 


